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The following information outlines what to expect when visiting the library
at the start of semester one. These measures are subject to change and
students should check the library website regularly or follow us on Twitter
for updates

The Library has launched a scan on request service  for scanned copies of
print book chapters. The service applies to textbooks not within the scope
of Click & Collect, such as Library Use Only reference books.   
This service is also designed to support those students who are not in a
position to physically visit the library to avail of Click & Collect
It is operated under strict adherence to relevant copyright legislation.

Click and Collect
Browse the online library catalogue on library.griffith.ie, and email your
requests. We will get back to you to arrange a pick up time.
All returned books will be quarantined for 3 days and then discharged from
borrowers' accounts. During this quarantine period no fines will accrue. In
the Dublin campus, books may be returned to the book returns box on the
ground floor of the link block, by the lift.

eBooks

Scan on Request

We are still here to support you in your studies, and encourage you
to arrange a time to meet with us to answer any questions or
queries you may have. We continue to offer all our library
workshops and  one to one meetings online.  Email the Dublin
campus library or drop in to our Ask a Librarian Zoom sessions
Monday to Friday 1pm to 2pm. This link may be accessed on the
Library Moodle page.

Zoom meetings

email: library@griffith.ie

www.library.griffith.ie

twitter: @gclibrarians

There are many eBooks available to view through the library catalogue,
and we are adding to these all the time. If there is an electronic version of
a book available, a link to the online copy will be made available on the
catalogue record.


